
To Our Valued Patrons 
 

On behalf of the Racecourse Hotel Werribee we are pleased to announce our 

Bistro will be open from Monday 1st June - strictly for dining patrons only. 

 

As announced, restaurants are allowed to seat 20 patrons at a time for lunch or 

dinner.  Whilst this is great news, we also want to assure each and every one 

of you that our number one priority is the health and well-being of our   

community, therefore we are thoroughly preparing our venue for each stage 

 
  

 The Bistro and Takeaway will be open 7 days a week for Lunch and 

Dinner Service 11:30am - 2:30pm & 5pm - 8pm 
 

 We strongly advise pre booking on 9741 3171 (walk ins may be turned 

away due to our strict capacity allowance) 
 

 We ask that patrons please arrive on time for their bookings, and in the 

event of cancellations please give timely notice 
 

 There will be two sittings on Friday & Saturday evenings 

 5pm - 6:30pm and 6:45pm - 8:30pm  

 We ask that you exit the venue at the allocated time to allow us

 time to prepare, clean and sanitize for the next sitting 
 

 Group Bookings of more then six will be split between tables 
 

 All patrons wishing to attend the venue MUST be having a main meal 
 

  Tables are fully waitered for food and drinks 
 

 

 ALL patrons are to provide their Full Name and Contact Number when 

attending the venue, including children (NO EXCEPTIONS) 

 (These details will be securely stored for 28 days then destroyed) 
 

We can assure you that we will run the Racecourse Hotel Bistro with all    

social distancing requirements and we will work to ensure that all areas of 

the venue are kept clean and sanitized at all times. We ask for your support 

during this time to help keep each other safe and healthy. 

 

As a precaution if you have any of the symptoms associated with Covid-19 

or if you generally feel ill, that you DO NOT attend the venue. Please also 

DO NOT attend the venue if you have been in contact with someone who 

may have symptoms of Covid-19 or has been generally unwell. 

 

Bookings Recommended, please call 9741 3171 


